
Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning operational and safety improvements 
along U.S. 301 from north of County Road (C.R.) 42 to north of SE 144th Place Road. The primary 
focus of the project is to resurface this 2.2-mile segment of U.S. 301 to extend the life of the existing 
roadway. 
 

Additionally, the project plans safety and operational improvements, including constructing a new 
traffic signal at the intersection of U.S. 301 and SE 147th Street. Other work includes upgrading 
drainage as needed, improving shoulders and providing bicycle through lanes next to right turn lanes 
(also known as key holes) in two locations. The project will also upgrade guardrail, enhance lighting, 
and enhance signing and pavement markings along the corridor. 
 

U.S. 301 is a designated evacuation route. The project limits include two-lane and four-lane sections 
with posted speed limits ranging from 40 mph to 55 mph.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

03-24-2023 

Design: Ongoing - completion Early 2024 $       962,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded - spring 2024 $   3.6 million 
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Project Limits 

 

Marion County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Shelley ChinQuee, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5439 
Shelley.ChinQuee@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 

U.S. 301 Resurfacing 
From north of C.R. 42 to  
north of SE 144th Place Road 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445302-1 


